
Schaller Public Library 

April 30, 2020 

Present: Doris, Judy, Janice, Jane, Carol, Rich and Brenda 

 

We discussed when and how we should open the library back up to the public. 

We talked about “by appointment” checkouts, curbside service and limited 

numbers at a time.  It was decided that we would remain closed for another 2 

weeks at this point.  There was a confirmed case in Sac County of Covid19, just 

reported today.  We don’t think it has peaked here in Sac County yet and would 

like to keep everyone safe.  We will reevaluate in 2 weeks.  When we do open, it 

will be on a very limited basis.  Adults only, no children.  No Legos, Wii or the like.  

No coffee.  Come in, check out your books and go.   

President Jane talked with Mayor Sean during our meeting and got his approval. 

 

Submitted by Brenda 

 


